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April 23, 2018 

< Customer FSE First Name> < Customer FSE Last Name> 
< Cust Name> 
<Customer Address (1st Line)> 
< Customer City>, < Customer State Abbr> < Customer Zipcode> 
< Customer Country Desc> 
 
Dear < Customer FSE Last Name>, 
 
Subject:  Obsolescence of HIH9000 Series Humidity Sensors 
 
This is to inform you that effective immediately, Honeywell will no longer offer HIH9000 Series Humidity Sensors due to 
manufacturing challenges and changes in demand.  We are requesting that our customers select a pin to pin compatible 
device within the HIH8000, HIH7000 or HIH6000 series in any current or new application. 
  
Honeywell values its customers and realizes that this may require some additional work to transition to another humidity 
sensor series. We want to work with you to make this a smooth transition and continue earning your business with the 
pin to pin and electrically compatible HIH8000, HIH7000 and HIH6000 series.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact your Honeywell sales consultant, your sales representative for Honeywell 
products, or me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Stephan Bork 
Global Product Marketing Manager 
Stephan.Bork@Honeywell.com  
+1 214-707-5719 
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